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This is the final Newsletter for 2022! 
 
Congratulations to students, teachers, 
and the greater Newtown Public School 
Community for an outstanding Festival of 
Creativity week. Monday morning began 
with the opening ceremony, led by the 
Department of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander Students. The department led the 
assembly, beginning with their journey to 
write a new Acknowledgement of Country for 
our school. They, reflected on the process 
they had gone through with their 
department, alongside the other department 
leader, the ACLOs (Aboriginal Community 
Liaison Officers) as well as input from their 
families. They then shared their new 
Acknowledgment of Country and were joined 
by Uncle Elvis who performed a smoking 
ceremony for us all. I would like to 
acknowledge the work of Ashlee Lasalo and 
Sarah Fay in supporting our Department of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
students with this work. Thank you also to 
the parents that were able to join us for this 
special event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to 
thank all our students for their engagement 
and commitment to performances over the 
week. Some highlights were the ‘Newtown 
has Talent’ 3-6 and K-2 shows on Monday 
and Tuesday which were run by the 
Department of Management in partnership 
with the Department of Arts and Community. 
The Egg Drop which was run by the 
Department of Technology in partnership with 
the Department of SRC was also an 
eggcellent demonstration of creativity in 
science and engineering. A big shout out to all 
the departments for their preparation in 
making these daily creative events so 
enjoyable. 
 
Our open afternoon on Wednesday was full 
of music, sorbet and many smiles. It really 
was a special opportunity to bring our 
community back into the school and to 
celebrate our wonderful students. A big shout 
out to Harri Harding who conducts our bands, 
Ricky who leads the guitar ensemble and to 
all our Spotlight performers. We look forward 
to more opportunities to perform in 2023. The 
week closed with the incredible Friday Night 
Live performances by all our students at the 
NHSPA George’s Hall. I would like to thank 
all our teaching and support staff under the 
visionary leadership of Amanda Abeni, Tom 
Smith and Koren Racolta (scriptwriting 
mastermind) for your collaboration in making 
this such a fun and inclusive event! 
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Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank and farewell three of our teachers who will 
be leaving us for new adventures next year. 
Thank you, Brandi Moses and Kate Burton, 
for your significant contribution to our students 
and staff over the years as part of our teaching 
team. We wish you both all the best in your next 
teaching journey. After much deliberation, 
Sarah Fay will be returning to her hometown in 
Western Australia. Sarah has been an integral 
part of our leadership and teaching team at NPS 
for the past 9 years, supporting the growth of 
students across the school, particularly in 
reading comprehension, the development of our 
School Parliament to empower student voice, 
and in her role as our Primary Mathematics 
Specialist Teacher in 2021-2022. You will be 
missed. 
 
I wish everyone a safe and restful holiday and 
look forward to seeing you all refreshed in 2023. 
 
Warm regards, 
Helen Campbell 
 

Principal (relieving) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
On Tuesday this week, our 21 Ministerial 
Candidates for 2023 met to find out the 
results of the student elections for 
leadership of eight of our nine student 
leadership departments. I am incredibly 
impressed by the maturity of this group of 
students as well as the grace 
demonstrated by students who were and 
were not elected for their fellow 
candidates. These students should all be 
incredibly proud of their efforts and I look 
forward to working with all of these future 
leaders in 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next Monday is our whole school 

Presentation Day at the Enmore 

Theatre. This is a wonderful opportunity to 

come together as a community and 

celebrate our individual and collective 

successes over the year. Congratulations 

to each and every student, for your 

achievements this year. Thank you for 

your efforts to be safe, respectful, 

responsible learners and your willingness 

to work together as part of the Newtown 

Public School team, making our school 

such a wonderful place for all of us to 

learn and grow.  
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W2 

Thursday 6 April 
LAST DAY OF TERM 1 

Tuesday 4 April 
Kindy & Stage 1 Excursion to Money Baa Theatre 

Thursday 9 February 
Swimming Carnival 

Tuesday 7 February – Friday 10 February 
P&C Second Hand Online Uniform Shop is open 

Wednesday 8 March 
School Photo Day 

W3 

Tuesday 31 January 
Years 1 to 6: First Day of School 

Tuesday 21 February 
P&C February Meeting 
 

DARK BLUE BOX = 
COMMUNITY 

INVITED EVENT 
Thursday 2 February 
Kindergarten First Day of School 

Tuesday 31 January & Wednesday 1 February 
Kindergarten: Best Start 

W5 

W7 

Tuesday 7 March – Friday 10 March 
P&C Second Hand Online Uniform Shop is open 

Friday 17 March 
Bullying. No Way! National day of Action 
Against Bullying & Violence 

BULLYING PREVENTION WEEK 
 

W8 

W11 

NSW SENIORS’ WEEK 
 

Sunday 2 April 
Autism Awareness Day 

W10 

W9 

Wednesday 15 March – Monday 27 March 
NAPLAN ONLINE TEST WINDOW 

Wednesday 15 March-Monday 27 March - NAPLAN ONLINE TEST WINDOW 

Tuesday 21 March 
P&C March Meeting 
 

Friday 24 March 
National Ride2Day 

Saturday 25 March 
Election Day P&C 
Fundraiser 
 

– Monday 27 March 
NAPLAN ONLINE TEST WINDOW 

Tuesday 21 March 
Harmony Day 
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Believe it or not, it’s the end of the year! And what a year it’s been. We’re grateful to be 
finishing term 4 so successfully, with the P&C and School Leadership teams 
collaborating on a broad array of activities and events. 
 

These past several weeks we’ve been busy to say the least! You will have seen the P&C 
support our school community through the Christmas Tree and Tea Towel fundraisers, and the 
sorbet and second-hand uniform fundraising stands at the Festival of Creativity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Second Hand Uniform Shop (SHUS) has been just as busy as ever through term 4, 
running the online shops in weeks 3 & 7, as well as conducting the special gold coin shops on 
the school grounds in weeks 6 & 7. 
 
Also a big thank you to everyone who donated clothes to the SHUS! Donations are now closed 
so that we have time organise the uniforms in to storage and get ready for the start of 2023. 
 
Very excitingly, we are in the final stages of establishing our new P&C Executive Team for 
2023. We look forward to introducing our new-look team to you as a whole in the new year. 
 
We would also like to welcome more members to the P&C in 2023! Sign up for just a gold coin 
donation and help shape the direction of our school. We will continue to hold hybrid meetings in 
2023 making it easier than ever to attend! Join a meeting from home while you cook dinner ☺ 
 

Our first meeting next year is on Tuesday 21 February, 6:15-7:30pm in the School 

Library or via Zoom (all details will be communicated in the new year). 
 

Shortly after that we will be preparing for a major community fundraiser, the NSW State 
Election, Saturday 25 March 2023. So, come on you BBQ chefs and cake pâtissiers, 

let’s whip up a storm and sell a democracy sausage or more for Newtown Public School! Keep 
an eye out for a shout-out for volunteers as we approach March. We can’t do it without you! 
 
As we close off the year, we’d like to give great thanks and recognition to the exiting 
P&C Executive team who’ve done a truly amazing job throughout 2022 connecting the 
school and community through events and fundraising. We are very grateful for 
everything they’ve done, and for the involvement of our entire community. Thank you. 
 

Have a safe and wonderful break and  
see you all in 2023! 
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If you are doing a book 

clean out over the 

holidays, please save any 

kids chapter books to 

donate to the book stall 

we’ll be holding at the 

March election 

fundraiser. 
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https://newtown-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-together-at-nps/wellbeing/grow-your-mind.html
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https://newtown-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-together-at-nps/wellbeing/grow-your-mind.html
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Overdues  
We have seen a HUGE number of library resources returning to school over the 
past couple of weeks, and are so appreciative of everyone who is working 
towards bringing these books back to the library shelves. A note will be going 
home early next week for any books that have not been returned, and have not 
shown up while we have been undertaking our stock take. If the book is known 
to be lost, we would be grateful if you could cover the cost by contacting the 
school office. If you do know where the book is, please bring it back to school as 
soon as possible.  
  

Farewell!  
As my time at Newtown comes to a close, I would like to say an enormous thank 
you to our wonderful students, staff and community. As an ex-student of 
Newtown, this school holds a special place in my heart and I have loved my time 
working here over the past four and a half years. It has been a whirlwind of book 
parades, author visits, book clubs, read-a-thons, shadow judging, thinking 
routines, book trailers, podcast recording and overdue notices. If you would like 
a glimpse into our library over the years, you might like to have a read of the 
article I wrote back in Term 2 for Connections, the journal published by the 
Schools Catalogue Information Service - 
https://www.scisdata.com/connections/issue-121/school-library-spotlight-
newtown-public-school/   
 
The role of teacher librarian is unique, in that I get to teach every student across 
many years of their schooling, and it has been an absolute pleasure to get to 
know each and every student at this school. These students have navigated 
some truly challenging times over the past few years, and have done so with 
kindness, compassion and humour. I'm in awe of them every day, and will miss 
them very much!   
 
Finally I would like to wish all the best to Winnie Mak, who will be the new 
teacher librarian from 2023. Winnie has had many years of experience in this 
role, and I know she will do a wonderful job of continuing to build the amazing 
reading culture at Newtown.  
  
Happy reading!  
Lucy White  
Teacher Librarian  
  
  
 

https://www.scisdata.com/connections/issue-121/school-library-spotlight-newtown-public-school/
https://www.scisdata.com/connections/issue-121/school-library-spotlight-newtown-public-school/
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Participating in extracurricular programs is a way to explore interests outside the classroom. 
Below are some of the providers who run activities on and off school grounds. 
Note: Please contact providers direct for all information; these private providers ARE 
NOT managed through Newtown Public School. 
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https://redroar.com.au/
https://newtown-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/events/2022/11/second-hand-uniform-shop---week-7--term-4.22_-_25_november_2022.html
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https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/
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https://www.polymathtutoring.com.au/
https://www.mandarinstars.com.au/


16 

 

  

ISSUE # 12, 2022 



17 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISSUE # 12, 2022 

https://www.facebook.com/NewtownPublicSchool/
https://twitter.com/newtown_ps
https://www.instagram.com/newtownps/
https://newtown-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

